
CALIF-O R IA TA TE POLYTE CH ' IC UNIVER S IT Y POM 

Office of the President 

June 13, 1993 

Dear Guests: 

Thank you for joining us today to celebrate the establishment of the Michl 
Nishiura and Walter Weglyn Endowed Chair for Multicultural Studies. We 
trust you enjoyed the garden reception and buffet and had a chance to meet 
our honored guests. Please accept this commemorative copy of Michl 
Weglyn's Years of Infamy, which was donated for this event, in gratitude 
for your support. 

Enclosed is a brochure which outlines the plans at Cal Poly Pomona to 
establish the endowed chair in multicultural studies. We invite you to 
consider becoming a charter sponsor of this very important program. 

On behalf of my wife, Agnes, and Walter and Michi Weglyn, thank you for 
the generosity you have already shown with your presence today. 

Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Bob H. Suzuki 
President 

3801 West Temple Avenue, Pomona, California 91768-4020 
Telephone (909) 869-2290 Fax (909) 869-4535 
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